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 [COMMUNITY NAME]’s PROPOSED NEW FLOOD MAP RELEASED 

Residents and Businesses Encouraged to Attend Open House

[City, State], [Date] — [COMMUNITY] officials and FEMA today announced the release of [COMMUNITY]’s new proposed flood map, which shows the areas of the community at high risk for flooding. Residents and businesses are encouraged to attend an open house on [DATE] to learn about how the new flood maps were generated and how they differ from the previous ones, what steps you will be required to take if you live or own a business in a high-risk flood area, and steps you can take to protect yourself and your property from flood risk.  

The new proposed flood maps were developed after an extensive, multi-year study of the [WATERSHED NAME] watershed that used state-of-the-art technologies and risk modeling techniques. The maps, known as Digital Flood Insurance Rate Maps (DFIRMs), indicate the areas of flood risk and are used to determine building code requirements, help with mitigation planning, and to establish insurance rates. The maps are part of a larger effort to provide more accurate flood maps and risk assessment tools that can help communities and individuals make informed decisions and better protect themselves from what can otherwise be a devastating event.

“In addition to making sure that our homes and businesses in high-risk flood areas are insured against flood risk, this new map will help us make informed decisions about where and where not to build and highlight the steps we all need to take to protect ourselves, our loved ones, our homes and businesses from flooding.”  [suggest attribution of quote]

[FEMA Rep Name, title] noted that, “FEMA’s goal, by working with [COMMUNITY] to develop this new map, is to provide an accurate picture of local flood risk and help assess what those risks mean to [COMMUNITY]. Communities that know their risk and how to reduce it have a solid foundation for increasing their resilience to flooding.”

To ensure that all residents and business owners have an opportunity to learn about the map change process and understand what steps they can take to protect themselves from risk, an open house will be held on [DATE] at [LOCATION]. 

This new map is still preliminary and has not yet been officially adopted. A Public Comment Period will be opening soon where property owners can submit appeals and protests if they disagree with the map. Once these comments are received and addressed, the maps are expected to be adopted. At that time, the new insurance requirements will take effect. Visit www.FloodSmart.gov or call 1-888-379-9531 to learn more about flood insurance and use the “Cost of Flooding” tool to see how much damage flooding can do to your home, inch by inch.
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